
From: Kendra Ester <kendraester@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:29 AM 
To: Kaufmann, Alan M <Alan.M.Kaufmann@hud.gov> 
Subject: <External Message> Section 106 
  
  
The reason why you should rebuild Rosewood is because the inside is falling apart, 
heater, air conditioner, needs new paint, fix closets and overall appearance of the units. 
I don't have an email I am using someone else email but my name is Ruben Vasquez 
Acct #45. 
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